
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Backpack  
 School Supplies 
 New Clothes 

The kids have started back 
to school and seem to 
have anything they need.  
What could be missing? 
 
How about an eye exam? 
The American Optometric 
Association recommends 
that children have yearly 
exams starting at 5. Prior 
to age 5, the first exam is 
recommended between 6-
12 months, then again at 
age 3, unless other 
concerns are noted.  
However, 76% of children 
under the age of 5 have 
not had a comprehensive 
eye exam. It is important to 
know that it is possible for 
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a child to have a visual 
deficit, but not complain of 
blurry vision. Often times, 
it’s simply because the 
child doesn’t know the 
difference.  Children who 
have not previously worn 
glasses may not realize 
they have blurred vision  
and those who do wear 
glasses may not have 
noticed their vision has 
worsened. 
 
Yearly eye exams include 
much more than a glasses 
prescription. The health of 
the entire eye and its 
ability to move and focus 
properly are evaluated. 
60% of children with 
learning difficulties have 
an undiagnosed visual 

issue. Increased screen 
time at home and school is 
also triggering complaints 
of strain, dry eyes, blurred 
vision and headaches in 
children who otherwise 
had not had issues. 
 
The EyeZen Start is a new 
lens available for children 
that blocks blue light and 
fits children and the unique 
way they see the world at 
near and distance. Talk to 
an optometrist or optician 
at Roberts 
Eyecare today 
about the 
options your  
child has for  
their best  
visual  
correction.  
 

 
 Roberts Eyecare Associates Newsletter  

With the focus of 
September on Back to 
School, it is easy for one to 
forget about other things. 
However, the American 
Optometric Association  
and Roberts Eyecare 
Associates want to remind 
you that September is 
Healthy Aging Month.  
 
There is much more to 
healthy eyes than simply 
seeing 20/20. Often, when 
ocular disease starts, 
vision is not affected. This 
can be the case for 
glaucoma, cataracts, 
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macular degeneration and 
diabetic retinopathy, to 
name a few. If these 
diseases go unchecked, 
however, vision loss is not 
only possible, but can be 
permanent. 
 
Family history is important 
when looking at age-
related vision changes, as 
diseases like glaucoma 
and macular degeneration 
can be genetic. Smoking 
prematurely ages 
cataracts and can cause 
damage to all aspects of 
the eye. Eating healthy 

foods, including fruits, 
vegetables, leafy greens 
and fish such as salmon 
and tuna provide great 
nutrients for your body and 
your eyes. Older adults 
with vision loss are at 
higher risk for falls and 
injuries and research 
shows that getting regular 
eye exams and using 
proper prescription glasses 
can help prevent falls. 
 
If it’s been more than a 
year since your last exam, 
call to schedule a visit with 
one of our optometrists. 
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September is Healthy Aging Month  

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

 September: Healthy 
Aging Month 

 September 5: Labor 
Day 

 September 19: Talk 
Like a Pirate Day 

 September 22: Fall 
Begins 

 October: Halloween 
Safety Month 

 October 13: World 
Sight Day 

 October 31: 
Halloween 
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